
St Fergus R.C. Primary School 

Parent Partnership Meeting Wednesday, 28th August 2019 

Present:   

David Bald                 Head Teacher 

Sarah Hendry   Acting DHT 

Ashleen Lamb   Chair Person 

  Lanie Barclay 

Cheryl Brookes Bailey 

Eve Mulholland 

Calley Scott 

Anne Fleming   Clerk 

 

Apologies   

 

Minutes of last meeting 

Correct and verified by Ashleen Lamb 

   

HT welcomed parents. 

 

Containers 

An additional container has been donated by the builders and is now situated in the upper school playground. HT said 

that he is looking for this to be spray painted and any assistance with this matter would be greatly appreciated. The 

outdoor play/storage would be up and running asap. A message will be put on the school app for wellies, rain jackets, 

waterproofs etc.  

 

 

Parking 

A member of staff from the transport department visited the school but on a day that was very quiet. Parents were 

concerned about the upper school pupils running out of school and across the road at the staff car park. HT suggested 

that H & S may need to look at this area and put a barrier up to deter pupils. A car has been damaged by a parent in the 

staff car park and police were now dealing with this incident. 

 

Bingo 

A bingo evening will be held on Wednesday 13th November. A non uniform day will be held on Thursday, 3rd October for 

donations. The pupil council will be asked to do posters. 

 

Christmas Show 

There will be a Christmas show on 10th December. 

 

Christmas Fair 

A Christmas Fair will be held on Friday, 13th December. 

 

Christmas Panto 

HT explained that we are hoping to take pupils to see Snow White in the Gardyne Theatre just before the Christmas 

Holiday. 

 

SCIAF 

A coffee morning will hopefully be held in March in aid of SCIAF. 

 

Quiz Night 

Keith Gibson (School and Family Development Worker) is looking into arranging a quiz night. Further information to 

come. 

 

Parent Council Spending 

The parents asked if the money they raised can be spent. They are thinking of benches, a scooter shelter and the HT 

thought a notice board may also be an investment. 

 

Priorities 

The HT said that the priorities this year are to raise attainment, pupil voice, learn and teach and celebrating success in 

and out of school. Families Connect and Numeracy breakfast will continue. 

 

 



Homework 

HT will issue a letter to all parents regarding homework. He explained about the outcome of the last survey and 

suggested Sumdog can be used at home. 

 

Office Bearers 

Mrs Anne Fleming, Clerk, Ms Cheryl Brookes Bailey, Chair Person 

 

AOCB 

Cheryl thanked Ashleen for her time and dedication to the school board. 

 

 

 

Date of next meeting – Wednesday, 23rd October 2019 at 6.00pm 


